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MEMORANDUM
TO: CASE FILE
FROM: JAIME ADKINS, NORTHWEST AREA ENGINEER
DATE: JANUARY 14, 1997
RE: TELEPHONE CONVERSATION WITH JOHN EILTS

I spoke John Eilts on Jaunary 8, 1997 regarding the NOAV’s and compliance on the Tow
Creek wells. He indicated he did not accept the actions the commission was requiring of him
and that he would not agree to the AOC or any of the work. He indicated he would like to
go to hearing and present his case to the commissioners. I indicated we would schedule him
accordingly.



